
From: Jonathan Cooper <natelyp@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 12:59:52 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: 555 W. Washington Ave. Conditional Use (Legistar file 63309)  

  

 

Dear Ms. Stouder and Members of the Plan Commission:  

 

At the Dec. 14 Bassett Neighborhood monthly meeting, Greg Norman and Jason Shaw, the 

principals behind the hardware store opening at 555 W. Washington Ave., presented their plans 

for the drive-through component of the store, which will be going before the Plan Commission 

for conditional use approval of those drive-through plans.   

 

The neighborhood residents in attendance at that meeting were wholly in support of these plans 

and we look forward to once again having a hardware store in downtown Madison. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Jonathan Cooper 

Chair, Bassett District of Capitol Neighborhoods, Inc. 
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